
Stateline 4-H Club 
June 2021 Monthly Report

Are you ready for the 100th Barber County Fair? This seemed to be the topic on 
everyone’s mind throughout the month. The Stateline 4-H Club started the month off with five 
campers and 2 counselors attending 4-H Day Camp at Camp Mennoscah near Murdock, KS.
The campers that attended were Callen Corr, Jancey Goodno, Janda Goodno, Breckyn Hiltner 
and Keagan McMurray. The counselors that attended were Bo Miller & Keaton Wiske.
Everyone had a great time playing games, making smoothies by pedaling a bike and tie-dying 
t-shirts. June is harvest time for our community. Callen Corr put his cooking skills to work and 
made cookies and delivered them to the OK Coop in Hardtner, KS. Our monthly meeting was 
held on June 13th, 2021 at 3pm at the Hardtner Community Building. Roll call was answered by 
my favorite summer activity. Jaxson Miller read the minutes from the county council meeting 
and let everyone know that each club is to provide a trifold board to celebrate the 100th Barber 
County Fair showing club history. Leader, Amanda Corr, informed members that fair cleanup 
will be Tuesday July 20that 6pm. Stateline is responsible for the sheep barn, wash racks & trash 
cans. She also informed members of his/her Jr. Superintendent assignments and announced rule 
changes and special classes/events that will take place this year at the fair. It was decided that 
the club tour will be Sunday July 25th at 11:30am starting at the 4-H building. 4-H building 
duties were also discussed and a schedule was decided on. Let’s make the 100th Barber County 
Fair the best fair around! Stay well, stay safe and 4-H on!!

Sincerely,
Callen Corr 
Stateline 4-H Reporter
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